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To the Agoura Hills City Council,

As a lifelong citizen of Agoura, I am respectfully asking you to extend the Tenant Eviction Moratorium for both
residential and commercial tenants. Residential tenant evictions prey on our most vulnerable residents - the
essential workers who have been working low wage jobs continually throughout this pandemic, single parents
who are now tasked with providing for their families and ensuring their kids have access to virtual learning,
unemployed people who have lost their jobs due to the pandemic. Protecting these vulnerable residents should
be our top priority as Agourans - no one should be forced out of their home in the middle of a pandemic. As we
approach flu season, we need to focus on how to keep people sheltering safely away from public areas -
extending the Tenant Eviction Moratorium would be a good start on that. The Moratorium would also help
protect small local businesses that are the lifeblood of our community. It is essential that in these difficult times,
Agoura rallies around its most vulnerable community members, so that we can all emerge from this crisis
safely.

Yours in speaking truth to power,

Taryn Hurlbut



